
 
 

 
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

To: Agatha Robertson, Director of Council Services/Clerk 

cc:  LaSalle Police Service 

From: T. Mailloux, Board Secretary 

Date: June 18, 2019 

Re: LaSalle Police Service - 2018 Annual Report 

Recommendation 
 

That the LaSalle Police Service 2018 Annual Report as presented by Mayor Marc Bondy, Chair of 
the LaSalle Police Services Board and John Leontowicz, Chief of the LaSalle Police Service BE 
RECEIVED for information. 
 
Report 
 
Please find attached the 2018 Annual Report as submitted by Chief Leontowicz and adopted by 
the LaSalle Police Services Board at their meeting held June 17, 2019.  As required in the protocol 
for the sharing of information between the LaSalle Police Services Board and the Town of LaSalle 
Municipal Council, please distribute to members of Council.   
 
Please be advised that on June 25, 2019 both Mayor Marc Bondy, Chair of the Board, and Chief 
John Leontowicz will be in attendance at Council to present the 2018 LaSalle Police Service 
Annual Report to Council and the residents of LaSalle. 
 
Copies will also be made available to the public and placed on the LaSalle Police Service website 
at www.lasallepolice.ca. 
 
Should you require any information, do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Thank you. 

 
Tanya Mailloux 
Secretary 
LaSalle Police Services Board 

 
Attach. 

LaSalle Police 
Services Board 




















